
GRAND	STRAND	CORVETTE	CLUB	
MEETING	MINUTES	

JUNE	9,	2019	
	

The	June	meeting	of	GSCC	was	held	on	June	9,	2019	at	Sam	Snead’s	Restaurant,	
Carolina	Forest,	Myrtle	Beach	at	4pm.		Attendance	was	32.	
	

Welcome	and	Opening	Comments	made	by	President	George	Washnak.		
George	welcomed	and	thanked	members	who	were	in	attendance.	

President’s	Report:		George	updated	the	members	on	the	status	of	upcoming	
cruise-ins.		There	will	be	a	cruise-in	at	Maggi	Di’s	on	Sunday,	July	28th.		No	
specific	information	available	for	a	future	cruise-in	at	Sam	Snead’s	Restaurant	
as	of	today’s	date,	but	it	will	be	held	on	a	Sunday	sometime	this	Fall.			
	

Vice-President’s	Report:		Nothing	new	to	report	per	Pat	Hicks.		He	did	want	to	
remind	us	that	families	will	be	coming	this	month	and	volunteers	are	needed	
for	Jason’s	House.		Pat	will	send	out	e-mails.			
	

Treasurer’s	Report:		Dee	Lopes	reported	$xxxx	in	our	account	and	also	gave	
information	on	2	checks	drawn	on	the	account	each	one	over	the	amount	of	
$100.	
	

Membership	Report:		Mickey	Sharp	announced	that	we	now	had	61	paid	
members.	
	

Secretary’s	Report:		Eileen	Sharp	reported	that	the	May	minutes	were	on	the	
website.	
	



Activity	Report:		Debbie	was	unable	to	attend.		George	filled	in	for	her.		Next	
event	is	the	July	12th	Picnic/Party	at	the	VFW.		After	that,	is	a	trip	in	August	to	
the	Corvette	Museum	on	8-21	through	8-23-2019.		Trip	includes	a	stop	in	
Charlotte,	NC	to	drive	your	car	on	the	track	and	then	on	to	Bowling	Green,	KY	
to	the	museum.		A	half	trip	is	possible,	only	going	to	Charlotte	and	returning	
home	the	next	day.		A	closer	event	is	the	club’s	participation	in	a	car	show	at	
the	Italian	Fest	in	Market	Comment	sponsored	by	the	Sons	&	Daughters	of	
Italy.		This	takes	place	on	June	23.			And	finally,	the	Mt.	Airy	trip	is	scheduled	
for	September	20	through	the	22nd.		George	passed	around	a	sign-up	sheet	on	
this	event	in	order	to	get	a	count	of	those	interested	in	going.	
	

50/50:		The	winner	for	this	month’s	50/50	is	Mickey	Sharp	
	

Old	Business:		Ongoing	Jason’s	House	Charity	every	week-end	from	June	
through	August.		The	Carolina	River	Tour	on	June	1st	was	a	huge	success.		
Nineteen	members	participated.		We	all	met	for	breakfast	before	the	tour	and	
then	boarded	the	boat	at	10am.		Weather	that	day	was	beautiful	and	everyone	
enjoyed	the	day.	
	

New	Business:		Talks	still	in	progress	with	Coastal	Chevrolet,	Pawleys	Island,	
for	a	cruise-in	tentatively	scheduled	for	October	5th,	2019.		George	will	keep	us	
updated.		Richard	Harris	reported	that	we	have	been	invited	to	display	our	
cars	on	Saturday	October	12,	2019	as	part	of	the	“Cruisin’	The	Beach	Car	Show	
&	Swap	Meeting”	being	held	at	Broadway	at	the	Beach.		More	details	will	be	
provided	as	the	date	draws	nearer.		

The	next	Cars	&	Coffee	will	be	Sunday,	July	7th.	

Club	Meeting:		The	next	meeting	will	be	at	the	VFW,	Murrells	Inlet,	on	July	12th	
in	conjunction	with	our	Annual	Picnic/Party.			
	

With	no	further	business,	the	meeting	adjourned	at	4:30.	
	

Eileen	Sharp,		Secretary		
	


